
To ____ D_r_._A_.=--E-=--._E_r~i~c_k_s_o_n_ .= -----------

R, W. Stark, Coordi. or of Resea;c~? • UNIVERSITY OF IDAHO J$ 
From 

Inter-Office Memorandum ~ 

Subject _ _ 'I_'e_c_t_1n_1._· _c_a_l_A_d_v_i_s_o_r____,y.___C_o_m_m_i_t_t_e_e _______ _ Date September 1, 1971 C cJ..f 

I have sent memos to the attached list and letters to Hendee and 

Troyer asking them to serve. I took the· liberty of including both 

6lson and Frank since representation of these tw6 Colleges is important. 

I have not sent a letter to Pe~rides yet; not because I think he 

sh;uld not be asked but because there is no representative of State 

Government nor the USFS. In an effort to keep numbers down I held 

off on Petrides because I think the latter two aLe particularly important. 

I would.recommend Vern Hamre or his Regiona l counterpart and someone in 

State Recreation or Fish and Game or even a politician. 

Please advise your wishes. 

Also, ·in Hendee's letter you mention appointing him to Affiliate 

Faculty. I presume this has to go through the College of Forestry 

and/or the Graduate School. Please advise. 
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• 
September 1, 1971 

Dr. John Hendee 
Wildland Recreation Research 
4507 University Way, N.E. 
Seattle, Washington 98105 

Dear Dr. Hendee: 

• 
un·versityotlda 
Office of the 

Coordinator of Research 
Moscow, Idaho 83843 
Phone: (208) 885-6243 

Dr. Erickson, Director of our Wilderness Research Center has indicated 
that your expertl:se would be invaluable in a technical advisory capacity 
to the Center. 

At his request it is my pleasure to ask you to serve on the Technical 
Advisory Committee of the Wilderness Research Center for a two year 
term. 

In these early years of development of the Center, the full scope and 
breadth of Wilderness Research should be explored and our future 
course plotted. We hope you will assist Dr. Erickson in this endeavor. 
Please advise. 

Sincerely, 

«::#.~ 
R. W. Stark 
Coordinator of Research 
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Univer ityotldaho ~ ( 

September 1, 1971 

Mr. Willard Troyer 
Wilderness Supervisor 
U. S. Fish and Wildlife Service 
Anchorage Alaska 

Dear Mr. Troyer: 

Office of the 

Coordinator of Research 
Moscow, Idaho 83843 
Phone: (208)885-6243 

Dr. Erickson, Director of our Wilderness Research Center has indicated 
that your experetise would be invaluable in a technical advisory capacity 
to the Center. 

At his request it is my pleasure to ask you to serve on the Technical 
Advisory Committee of the Wilderness Research Center for a four year 
term. 

In these early years of development of the Center, the full scope and 
breadth of Wilderness Research should be explored and our future 
course plotted. We hope ·you .will assist Dr. Erickson in this endeavor. 
Please advise. 

Sincerely, 

/#~ 
R. W. Stark 
Coordinator of Research 
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